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this book provides complete and accurate information about all provisions of the
companies act 2013 it features a topic wise commentary on all provisions of the
companies act 2013 it also includes guidance on all practical issues companies and
corporate professionals face making it an essential resource for corporate
professionals and companies the present publication is the 14th edition updated till
1st january 2024 this book is authored by taxmann s editorial board with the following
noteworthy features topic wise commentary on 40 topics of the companies act 2013
analysis of all provisions of companies act with relevant rules judicial pronouncements
circulars and notifications the contents of the book are as follows introduction
incorporation of a company memorandum of association articles of association capital of
the company issue of securities further issue of securities reduction of capital and
buy back of securities public issue of securities membership of company transfer of
securities nomination and transmission of shares democracy of shareholders procedure of
general meeting directors of company disqualifications and removal of director
restrictions on directors in relation to company duties rights and liabilities of
directors meeting of board to members report of board to members corporate governance
restrictions on the power of the board key managerial personnel charge on assets of the
company debentures public deposits accounts of the company dividend financial audit of
accounts cost audit and secretarial audit private companies holding and subsidiary
companies companies licensed under section 8 government companies foreign company other
types of companies miscellaneous provisions in company law overview of nclt related
issues inspection investigation offences penalties administration of company law mca 21
e governance procedural compliances by a company about the book the book seeks to
provide readers with a practical insight into provisions of fema and associated laws in
the form of commentary general focus of exchange control laws has gradually shifted
over time to compliance reporting and documentation given that fema provides for
significant penalty and prosecution there is little room for non compliance this book
is an attempt to provide professionals and compliance officers with essential knowledge
and tools to understand and undertake the necessary compliances the book provides the
latest position without compromising on changes in the law that have taken place over
time this book is an attempt to equip professionals be it cs ca cma or corporate
lawyers who are desirous of undertaking compliances or practicing on exchange control
laws with the requisite knowledge and expertise it seeks to be a practical guide to
interpretation and compliances under exchange control laws the book promises to be the
go to resource for exchange control laws for current and would be professionals and
compliance officers key features extensive coverage of fema and its allied rules and
regulations with commentary explanation of complex concepts in a lucid manner using
illustrations and examples so as to provide clarity and better understanding of the law
diagrammatic and tabular representation of various concepts for simple and quick
understanding covering pertinent answers to issues not explicitly defined by law but
clarified through practice or interpretation of the regulators comprehensive coverage
of i fema allied acts foreign exchange management act 1999 foreign contribution
regulation act 1976 foreign exchange regulation act 1973 conservation of foreign
exchange and prevention of smuggling activities act 1974 foreign trade development and
regulation act 1992 prevention of money laundering act 2002 smugglers and foreign
exchange manipulators forfeiture of property act 1976 ii rules and regulations issued
under fema act 1999 iii forms iv faqs issued by reserve bank of india v press notes vi
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notifications issued under fema vii ap dir circulars viii consolidated fdi policy
circular of 2020 effective from october 15 2020 ix master directions about the book the
book seeks to provide readers with a practical insight into provisions of fema and
associated laws in the form of commentary general focus of exchange control laws has
gradually shifted over time to compliance reporting and documentation given that fema
provides for significant penalty and prosecution there is little room for non
compliance this book is an attempt to provide professionals and compliance officers
with essential knowledge and tools to understand and undertake the necessary
compliances the book provides the latest position without compromising on changes in
the law that have taken place over time this book aims to equip professionals be it cs
ca cma or corporate lawyers who are desirous of undertaking compliances or practicing
on exchange control laws with the requisite knowledge and expertise it seeks to be a
practical guide to interpretation and compliances under exchange control laws the book
promises to be the go to resource for exchange control laws for current and would be
professionals and compliance officers a complete guide to understand the tax audit
under section 44ab this book provides guidance on all recent issues and it is updated
till 30 09 2020 key questions covered in this book are as under 1 impact and treatment
of amendments made by the finance act 2020 2 computation of sale turnover or gross
receipts for different class of assessees 3 determination of impact of icds on profit
of the assessee 4 reporting requirements in case of a start up 5 complete analysis of
all the complicated clauses incorporated in a tax audit report the finance act 2020 has
expanded the scope of tcs by providing the collection of tax from sale of certain goods
to assist a collector to comply with the new provisions 30 frequently asked questions
have been formed in this behalf outrageously addictive stephen fry eaton s modern ready
reckoner revives the curiosities of old mixing it with the delights and complexities of
the 21st century a nostalgic gift book for the modern trivia loving brainiac in your
life eaton s modern ready reckoner contains information on everything and anything from
digital algorithms to weights and measures spacex to interest rates monarchs presidents
and rap stars but not only that it includes out of this world trivia as we head into
the age of the large hadron collider of stem cell therapy bitcoin and netflix of vaping
emojis and the hashtag as well as updates on reckoner classics from days of yore
including metric and imperial conversions sunrise and sunset times across the world and
perhaps more usefully how to tell the height of a tree compiled by quiz buff and self
confessed collector of curiosities thomas eaton eaton s modern ready reckoner is a
wonderful revival of a forgotten treasure trove of facts figures and trivial delights
about the book ready reckoner for valuers is strived to equip the readers with meaning
of valuation purpose of valuation and selection of appropriate valuation approaches and
methods this book also explains various formulas to be applied in valuations such as
ratio analysis computation of present value discount rate computation of beta
computation of terminal value computation of irr and computation of option valuation
etc it covers the valuation of equity shares preference shares convertible instruments
esop sweat equity trade mark brand customer relationship along with specimen of
valuation reports specimen engagement letters and specimen of management representation
letter the book has a dedicated chapter on start ups valuation which has been curated
looking at the budding entrepreneurial talent in the recent times a separate chapter
discussing the potential impact of environment governance and social egc on valuation
has also been made part of this book extracts of relevant provisions of the statutes
guidance note on share based payments 2020 issued by icai fimmda guidelines beta by
professor damodaran etc forms part of a comprehensive list of annexures appearing at
the end of this book the recent changes in reassessment has you confused taxmann as
always is here for you this exclusive article evaluates the instructions issued by the
cbdt and explains the different scenarios wherein notices issued by the ao under the
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old provisions shall be treated as valid drafted by dr vinod k singhania taxmann s
editorial board read the analysis now the finance act 2022 has received the assent of
the president shri ram nath kovind on march 30 2022 the finance act 2022 has introduced
more than 35 changes in the finance bill as introduced on february 01 2022 new
amendments have been made and some proposed amendments have been removed or modified a
snippet of all the changes made in the finance act 2022 viz a viz the finance bill 2022
is presented in this write up drafted by taxmann s editorial board about the book the
book is an overview of the provisions of the amendments to the companies act 2013 made
by the companies amendment act 2017 the companies amendment bill 2017 was passed by the
lok sabha on 27th july 2017 and the rajya sabha without any modifications on 19th
december 2017 followed by the president s assent on 3rd january 2018 this first edition
of e book provides a quick overview to the readers about the changes in the provisions
and covers the impact of these amendments on the producer companies key features
interpretational guide on reading the amendment act the text of the sections of the
companies amendment act 2017 the text of the original sections of the companies act
2013 the text of the new sections of the companies act after giving effect of the
amendments a brief analysis of the changes occurring due to the amendments and their
impact on other provisions of the act wherever necessary an impact of the amendments on
the producer companies this book provides a basic working knowledge of the gst
mechanism right from understanding the gst process to the procedure and payment of tax
penalties under the law this book will be helpful for beginners students professionals
who wish to understand the concepts of gst law in a simplified manner the present
publication is the 4th edition and has been amended by the finance act 2023 this book
is authored by ca akhil singla adv pavan kumar gaur with the noteworthy features step
by step guide for a basic understanding of gst law compliances lucid simple language to
explain the entire gst process faqs examples flow charts diagrams are used to aid the
learning process gst compliance chart for april 2022 march 2023 coverage of gst
amendments made by the finance act 2023 the contents of the book are as follows levy
and collection on supply nature of supply time and value of supply input tax credit itc
gst registration types of taxpayers composition scheme under gst section 10 tax invoice
credit debit notes e way bill accounts records gst returns payment of tax other dues
zero rated supply refund assessment and audit offences penalties this book explains the
tax implications during the life cycle of a charitable trust starting from
incorporation registration maintenance of books of account scheme of taxation
computation of income filing of the income tax return audit report cancellation of
registration forfeiture of exemption etc it contains an extensive discussion of the
provisions of the income tax act tutorials and guides on filing various forms under the
act this book is an essential resource for anyone interested in the legal landscape
surrounding trusts ngos containing a comprehensive collection of landmark rulings on
all controversial issues the present publication is the 4th edition and has been
amended by the finance act 2023 this book is authored by dr manoj fogla ca suresh kumar
kejriwal ca tarun kumar madaan with the following noteworthy features clear accessible
language is followed throughout this book analysis impact of amendments by the finance
act 2023 exhaustive coverage of the registration approval process under the following
sections o section 12ab o section 10 23c o section 80g explanation to the scheme of
taxation computation of income of ngos practical guide for the following o filing
registration application in form no 10a and form no 10ab o filing of statements of
donations in form no 10bd o filing of audit reports in form 10b and form 10bb
flowcharts illustrations explaining the law relating to the taxation of ngos landmark
rulings on all controversial issues tabular overview of compliances has been provided
in this book impact analysis of supreme court rulings in the case of new noble
educational society 2022 143 taxmann com 276 sc and ahmedabad urban development
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authority 2022 144 taxmann com 78 sc the detailed contents of the book are as follows
introduction and legal framework of ngos in india meaning of charitable purpose
religious partly religious trust amendment of trust deed registration scheme under
section 12ab registration of trust formed without an instrument practical guide to
registration under section 12ab conditions for claiming exemption under sections 11 and
12 scope of income under section 11 application of income scheme of taxation and
computation of income corpus donation inter charity donations project grants whether
income implications of section 2 24 xviii on grant and corpus donation treatment of
donations in kind treatment of capital gains treatment of depreciation business
activity under section 2 15 incidental business under section 11 4a and business held
as trust property under section 11 4 options available for accumulation of income
specified modes of investments or deposits under section 11 5 set off carry forward of
past deficit source of application of income anonymous donations penal taxation of ngos
cancellation of registration tax on accreted income of ngos taxation when registration
status is lost approval under section 80g practical guide to approval under section 80g
practical guide to furnish statement of donations in form 10bd tax implication of csr
expenditure international activities of ngos outside india maintenance of books of
account requirement of audit under section 12a practical guide to upload audit report
in form 10bb practical guide to upload audit report in form 10b requirement to submit
itr under section 12a practical guide to file form itr 7 forfeiture of various incomes
under section 13 forfeiture charitable activity for a particular religious community or
caste forfeiture benefit to interested person forfeiture violation regarding investment
under section 13 1 d forfeiture investment in section 8 company and incubatee companies
overview and fundamental concepts of exemption scheme under section 10 23c government
funded and up to inr 5 crore annual receipt institutions exemptions and conditions for
approval under section 10 23c approval and cancellation under section 10 23c practical
guide to approval under section 10 23c tabular overview of compliances under section 10
23c comparative analysis under sections 11 10 23c mutual societies exemption to
institutions notified under section 10 46 and 10 46a this book is india s first ready
reckoner with a specific focus on international taxation taxation of cross border
transactions it covers the entire spectrum of topics which are as follows basic
provisions of the scheme of taxation in india residence in india role of double
taxation avoidance agreements dtaa interaction of dtaa with the income tax act how to
read a dtaa how to determine eligibility for dtaa how to resolve the conflict between a
dtaa income tax act it is an essential handbook for anyone who is dealing with cross
border transactions including payments made to non residents transactions with non
residents digital transactions withholding tax obligation obligations of residents the
present publication is the 1st edition and has been amended by the finance act 2023
this book has been authored by ca daksha baxi adv surajkumar shetty with the following
noteworthy features exhaustive coverage of the tax implications on cross border
transactions evaluating the taxability using the following o income tax act o double
taxation avoidance agreement o reference to rules forms circulars etc o reference to
case laws authors notes are given for the following o how should an advisor approach
the transaction o what investigations should be made to apply the law and principles of
the income tax act double taxation avoidance agreement conceptual analysis in
simplified language with examples case laws for the following noted topics among others
o place of effective management o permanent establishment o business connection o
foreign portfolio investors o investment funds their investors alternative investment
funds aifs infrastructure investment funds invits real estate investment trusts reits
securitisation trust covering provisions relating to litigation proceedings under the
following o income tax act o mutual agreement procedure map under the double taxation
avoidance agreement o authority for advance ruling aar process o equalisation levy o
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transfer pricing provisions o general anti avoidance rules gaar o special provisions
for international financial services centres ifsc illustrations examples practical
comprehensive case studies are given to provide insights into the finer nuances of
cross border transactions the detailed contents of the book are as follows tax system
for non residents in india an overview tax treaties setting up a business in india
classification of income determining eligibility to claim benefits of dtaa taxation of
rental income taxation of business income taxation of dividend income taxation of
interest income taxation of royalty income taxation of income from fees for technical
services taxation of capital gains taxation of employment income taxation of non
resident indian taxation of foreign portfolio investors taxation of aifs reits invits
securitisation trust transactions attracting transfer pricing regulations business
reorganisations discontinuance of business and dissolution of indian company foreign
tax credit making payments to nrs obtaining lower withholding certificate assessments
appeals and dispute resolution general anti avoidance rules miscellaneous case study to
determine taxability of nr under the it act dtaa a comprehensive and complete guide to
law procedures prescribed under llp act 2008 llp rules 2009 a comprehensive and
practical guide on assessment of profits from business emerging trends in assessment of
profit challenges to book profit profitability ratios additions and deductions deemed
profits and gains export profit presumptive income protective assessment assessment in
search and seizure cases under the block assessment scheme as well as under new
assessment scheme this book will help in developing skills for determination of profit
that is charged to income tax it is useful for tax administrators tax consultants and
taxpayers as a handy reference book on the subject includes entries for maps and
atlases includes legislation
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Taxmann's Company Law Ready Reckoner – Topic-wise commentary on 40+ topics of the
Companies Act 2013, along with relevant Rules, Case Laws, Circulars, Notifications
[2024] 2024-01-18 this book provides complete and accurate information about all
provisions of the companies act 2013 it features a topic wise commentary on all
provisions of the companies act 2013 it also includes guidance on all practical issues
companies and corporate professionals face making it an essential resource for
corporate professionals and companies the present publication is the 14th edition
updated till 1st january 2024 this book is authored by taxmann s editorial board with
the following noteworthy features topic wise commentary on 40 topics of the companies
act 2013 analysis of all provisions of companies act with relevant rules judicial
pronouncements circulars and notifications the contents of the book are as follows
introduction incorporation of a company memorandum of association articles of
association capital of the company issue of securities further issue of securities
reduction of capital and buy back of securities public issue of securities membership
of company transfer of securities nomination and transmission of shares democracy of
shareholders procedure of general meeting directors of company disqualifications and
removal of director restrictions on directors in relation to company duties rights and
liabilities of directors meeting of board to members report of board to members
corporate governance restrictions on the power of the board key managerial personnel
charge on assets of the company debentures public deposits accounts of the company
dividend financial audit of accounts cost audit and secretarial audit private companies
holding and subsidiary companies companies licensed under section 8 government
companies foreign company other types of companies miscellaneous provisions in company
law overview of nclt related issues inspection investigation offences penalties
administration of company law mca 21 e governance procedural compliances by a company
Company Law Ready Reckoner (with FREE CD) 2011-01-01 about the book the book seeks to
provide readers with a practical insight into provisions of fema and associated laws in
the form of commentary general focus of exchange control laws has gradually shifted
over time to compliance reporting and documentation given that fema provides for
significant penalty and prosecution there is little room for non compliance this book
is an attempt to provide professionals and compliance officers with essential knowledge
and tools to understand and undertake the necessary compliances the book provides the
latest position without compromising on changes in the law that have taken place over
time this book is an attempt to equip professionals be it cs ca cma or corporate
lawyers who are desirous of undertaking compliances or practicing on exchange control
laws with the requisite knowledge and expertise it seeks to be a practical guide to
interpretation and compliances under exchange control laws the book promises to be the
go to resource for exchange control laws for current and would be professionals and
compliance officers key features extensive coverage of fema and its allied rules and
regulations with commentary explanation of complex concepts in a lucid manner using
illustrations and examples so as to provide clarity and better understanding of the law
diagrammatic and tabular representation of various concepts for simple and quick
understanding covering pertinent answers to issues not explicitly defined by law but
clarified through practice or interpretation of the regulators comprehensive coverage
of i fema allied acts foreign exchange management act 1999 foreign contribution
regulation act 1976 foreign exchange regulation act 1973 conservation of foreign
exchange and prevention of smuggling activities act 1974 foreign trade development and
regulation act 1992 prevention of money laundering act 2002 smugglers and foreign
exchange manipulators forfeiture of property act 1976 ii rules and regulations issued
under fema act 1999 iii forms iv faqs issued by reserve bank of india v press notes vi
notifications issued under fema vii ap dir circulars viii consolidated fdi policy
circular of 2020 effective from october 15 2020 ix master directions
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FEMA Ready Reckoner with Commentary (2 Volumes) 2021-05-30 about the book the book
seeks to provide readers with a practical insight into provisions of fema and
associated laws in the form of commentary general focus of exchange control laws has
gradually shifted over time to compliance reporting and documentation given that fema
provides for significant penalty and prosecution there is little room for non
compliance this book is an attempt to provide professionals and compliance officers
with essential knowledge and tools to understand and undertake the necessary
compliances the book provides the latest position without compromising on changes in
the law that have taken place over time this book aims to equip professionals be it cs
ca cma or corporate lawyers who are desirous of undertaking compliances or practicing
on exchange control laws with the requisite knowledge and expertise it seeks to be a
practical guide to interpretation and compliances under exchange control laws the book
promises to be the go to resource for exchange control laws for current and would be
professionals and compliance officers
FEMA Ready Reckoner with Commentary (2 Volumes), Sixth Edition 2021-09-15 a complete
guide to understand the tax audit under section 44ab this book provides guidance on all
recent issues and it is updated till 30 09 2020 key questions covered in this book are
as under 1 impact and treatment of amendments made by the finance act 2020 2
computation of sale turnover or gross receipts for different class of assessees 3
determination of impact of icds on profit of the assessee 4 reporting requirements in
case of a start up 5 complete analysis of all the complicated clauses incorporated in a
tax audit report
FAQs on Tax Audit under Section 44AB for AY 2020-21 2020-09-30 the finance act 2020 has
expanded the scope of tcs by providing the collection of tax from sale of certain goods
to assist a collector to comply with the new provisions 30 frequently asked questions
have been formed in this behalf
30 FAQs on new provision requiring collection of TAX on sale of goods 2020-10-15
outrageously addictive stephen fry eaton s modern ready reckoner revives the
curiosities of old mixing it with the delights and complexities of the 21st century a
nostalgic gift book for the modern trivia loving brainiac in your life eaton s modern
ready reckoner contains information on everything and anything from digital algorithms
to weights and measures spacex to interest rates monarchs presidents and rap stars but
not only that it includes out of this world trivia as we head into the age of the large
hadron collider of stem cell therapy bitcoin and netflix of vaping emojis and the
hashtag as well as updates on reckoner classics from days of yore including metric and
imperial conversions sunrise and sunset times across the world and perhaps more
usefully how to tell the height of a tree compiled by quiz buff and self confessed
collector of curiosities thomas eaton eaton s modern ready reckoner is a wonderful
revival of a forgotten treasure trove of facts figures and trivial delights
A ready reckoner, for making Church rates, poor rates, and surveyors' rates 1841 about
the book ready reckoner for valuers is strived to equip the readers with meaning of
valuation purpose of valuation and selection of appropriate valuation approaches and
methods this book also explains various formulas to be applied in valuations such as
ratio analysis computation of present value discount rate computation of beta
computation of terminal value computation of irr and computation of option valuation
etc it covers the valuation of equity shares preference shares convertible instruments
esop sweat equity trade mark brand customer relationship along with specimen of
valuation reports specimen engagement letters and specimen of management representation
letter the book has a dedicated chapter on start ups valuation which has been curated
looking at the budding entrepreneurial talent in the recent times a separate chapter
discussing the potential impact of environment governance and social egc on valuation
has also been made part of this book extracts of relevant provisions of the statutes
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guidance note on share based payments 2020 issued by icai fimmda guidelines beta by
professor damodaran etc forms part of a comprehensive list of annexures appearing at
the end of this book
A complete ready reckoner for the admeasurement of land 1884 the recent changes in
reassessment has you confused taxmann as always is here for you this exclusive article
evaluates the instructions issued by the cbdt and explains the different scenarios
wherein notices issued by the ao under the old provisions shall be treated as valid
drafted by dr vinod k singhania taxmann s editorial board read the analysis now
Eaton's Modern Ready Reckoner 2018-10-04 the finance act 2022 has received the assent
of the president shri ram nath kovind on march 30 2022 the finance act 2022 has
introduced more than 35 changes in the finance bill as introduced on february 01 2022
new amendments have been made and some proposed amendments have been removed or
modified a snippet of all the changes made in the finance act 2022 viz a viz the
finance bill 2022 is presented in this write up drafted by taxmann s editorial board
The boilermaker's ready-reckoner, revised and ed. by D.K. Clark 1885 about the book the
book is an overview of the provisions of the amendments to the companies act 2013 made
by the companies amendment act 2017 the companies amendment bill 2017 was passed by the
lok sabha on 27th july 2017 and the rajya sabha without any modifications on 19th
december 2017 followed by the president s assent on 3rd january 2018 this first edition
of e book provides a quick overview to the readers about the changes in the provisions
and covers the impact of these amendments on the producer companies key features
interpretational guide on reading the amendment act the text of the sections of the
companies amendment act 2017 the text of the original sections of the companies act
2013 the text of the new sections of the companies act after giving effect of the
amendments a brief analysis of the changes occurring due to the amendments and their
impact on other provisions of the act wherever necessary an impact of the amendments on
the producer companies
Ready Reckoner for Valuers, 1e 2021-09-20 this book provides a basic working knowledge
of the gst mechanism right from understanding the gst process to the procedure and
payment of tax penalties under the law this book will be helpful for beginners students
professionals who wish to understand the concepts of gst law in a simplified manner the
present publication is the 4th edition and has been amended by the finance act 2023
this book is authored by ca akhil singla adv pavan kumar gaur with the noteworthy
features step by step guide for a basic understanding of gst law compliances lucid
simple language to explain the entire gst process faqs examples flow charts diagrams
are used to aid the learning process gst compliance chart for april 2022 march 2023
coverage of gst amendments made by the finance act 2023 the contents of the book are as
follows levy and collection on supply nature of supply time and value of supply input
tax credit itc gst registration types of taxpayers composition scheme under gst section
10 tax invoice credit debit notes e way bill accounts records gst returns payment of
tax other dues zero rated supply refund assessment and audit offences penalties
#TaxmannAnalysis | Validity of Reassessment Notices | Read Now for FREE! 2022-05-16
this book explains the tax implications during the life cycle of a charitable trust
starting from incorporation registration maintenance of books of account scheme of
taxation computation of income filing of the income tax return audit report
cancellation of registration forfeiture of exemption etc it contains an extensive
discussion of the provisions of the income tax act tutorials and guides on filing
various forms under the act this book is an essential resource for anyone interested in
the legal landscape surrounding trusts ngos containing a comprehensive collection of
landmark rulings on all controversial issues the present publication is the 4th edition
and has been amended by the finance act 2023 this book is authored by dr manoj fogla ca
suresh kumar kejriwal ca tarun kumar madaan with the following noteworthy features
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clear accessible language is followed throughout this book analysis impact of
amendments by the finance act 2023 exhaustive coverage of the registration approval
process under the following sections o section 12ab o section 10 23c o section 80g
explanation to the scheme of taxation computation of income of ngos practical guide for
the following o filing registration application in form no 10a and form no 10ab o
filing of statements of donations in form no 10bd o filing of audit reports in form 10b
and form 10bb flowcharts illustrations explaining the law relating to the taxation of
ngos landmark rulings on all controversial issues tabular overview of compliances has
been provided in this book impact analysis of supreme court rulings in the case of new
noble educational society 2022 143 taxmann com 276 sc and ahmedabad urban development
authority 2022 144 taxmann com 78 sc the detailed contents of the book are as follows
introduction and legal framework of ngos in india meaning of charitable purpose
religious partly religious trust amendment of trust deed registration scheme under
section 12ab registration of trust formed without an instrument practical guide to
registration under section 12ab conditions for claiming exemption under sections 11 and
12 scope of income under section 11 application of income scheme of taxation and
computation of income corpus donation inter charity donations project grants whether
income implications of section 2 24 xviii on grant and corpus donation treatment of
donations in kind treatment of capital gains treatment of depreciation business
activity under section 2 15 incidental business under section 11 4a and business held
as trust property under section 11 4 options available for accumulation of income
specified modes of investments or deposits under section 11 5 set off carry forward of
past deficit source of application of income anonymous donations penal taxation of ngos
cancellation of registration tax on accreted income of ngos taxation when registration
status is lost approval under section 80g practical guide to approval under section 80g
practical guide to furnish statement of donations in form 10bd tax implication of csr
expenditure international activities of ngos outside india maintenance of books of
account requirement of audit under section 12a practical guide to upload audit report
in form 10bb practical guide to upload audit report in form 10b requirement to submit
itr under section 12a practical guide to file form itr 7 forfeiture of various incomes
under section 13 forfeiture charitable activity for a particular religious community or
caste forfeiture benefit to interested person forfeiture violation regarding investment
under section 13 1 d forfeiture investment in section 8 company and incubatee companies
overview and fundamental concepts of exemption scheme under section 10 23c government
funded and up to inr 5 crore annual receipt institutions exemptions and conditions for
approval under section 10 23c approval and cancellation under section 10 23c practical
guide to approval under section 10 23c tabular overview of compliances under section 10
23c comparative analysis under sections 11 10 23c mutual societies exemption to
institutions notified under section 10 46 and 10 46a
#TaxmannAnalysis | Snippets of Changes made in the Finance Act 2022 2022-03-28 this
book is india s first ready reckoner with a specific focus on international taxation
taxation of cross border transactions it covers the entire spectrum of topics which are
as follows basic provisions of the scheme of taxation in india residence in india role
of double taxation avoidance agreements dtaa interaction of dtaa with the income tax
act how to read a dtaa how to determine eligibility for dtaa how to resolve the
conflict between a dtaa income tax act it is an essential handbook for anyone who is
dealing with cross border transactions including payments made to non residents
transactions with non residents digital transactions withholding tax obligation
obligations of residents the present publication is the 1st edition and has been
amended by the finance act 2023 this book has been authored by ca daksha baxi adv
surajkumar shetty with the following noteworthy features exhaustive coverage of the tax
implications on cross border transactions evaluating the taxability using the following
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o income tax act o double taxation avoidance agreement o reference to rules forms
circulars etc o reference to case laws authors notes are given for the following o how
should an advisor approach the transaction o what investigations should be made to
apply the law and principles of the income tax act double taxation avoidance agreement
conceptual analysis in simplified language with examples case laws for the following
noted topics among others o place of effective management o permanent establishment o
business connection o foreign portfolio investors o investment funds their investors
alternative investment funds aifs infrastructure investment funds invits real estate
investment trusts reits securitisation trust covering provisions relating to litigation
proceedings under the following o income tax act o mutual agreement procedure map under
the double taxation avoidance agreement o authority for advance ruling aar process o
equalisation levy o transfer pricing provisions o general anti avoidance rules gaar o
special provisions for international financial services centres ifsc illustrations
examples practical comprehensive case studies are given to provide insights into the
finer nuances of cross border transactions the detailed contents of the book are as
follows tax system for non residents in india an overview tax treaties setting up a
business in india classification of income determining eligibility to claim benefits of
dtaa taxation of rental income taxation of business income taxation of dividend income
taxation of interest income taxation of royalty income taxation of income from fees for
technical services taxation of capital gains taxation of employment income taxation of
non resident indian taxation of foreign portfolio investors taxation of aifs reits
invits securitisation trust transactions attracting transfer pricing regulations
business reorganisations discontinuance of business and dissolution of indian company
foreign tax credit making payments to nrs obtaining lower withholding certificate
assessments appeals and dispute resolution general anti avoidance rules miscellaneous
case study to determine taxability of nr under the it act dtaa
Ready Reckoner on the Companies (Amendment) Act, 2017 2018-02-19 a comprehensive and
complete guide to law procedures prescribed under llp act 2008 llp rules 2009
U.S. Law Cabinet 1855 a comprehensive and practical guide on assessment of profits from
business emerging trends in assessment of profit challenges to book profit
profitability ratios additions and deductions deemed profits and gains export profit
presumptive income protective assessment assessment in search and seizure cases under
the block assessment scheme as well as under new assessment scheme this book will help
in developing skills for determination of profit that is charged to income tax it is
useful for tax administrators tax consultants and taxpayers as a handy reference book
on the subject
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